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To whom it may concern. I am here to offer my support of this. A couple different 

things I wanted to bring up for consideration. I believe the small towns around many 

of the states OHV areas would thrive economically by having people be able to move 

around and go into town to get supplies and or food. Also, I have owned many jeep 

wranglers, and if you think they are safer than a utv you are sadly mistaken. These 

utv’s often have 4 or 5 point race harness’, safer seats, much stronger roll cages, ect. 

If you can allow a jeep to drive around with its top and doors off and go down the 

freeway, you can allow sxs’s and utvs to go on the road.  


